
31 October 2022 

Cake and Biscuit Sale 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Friday 11th November Cake and Biscuit Sale 

All proceeds to The Pied Piper Appeal 

Donations of cakes and biscuits gratefully received on Thursday 10th 

November. 

If you would like your child to purchase a cake or biscuit, please send in some 

money on the day. Items will cost between 20p to £1. 

Thank you for your support for this great charity. 

 

Many Thanks 

Sally Lonsdale 

 

 


